
 
 

               KCMS Badger News, 10/30/23                             
 

From the KCMS Library 
 

Thanks so much to KCMS 
parents and students for a 
successful book fair and 
supporting our library.  
Students can look forward 
to new books from the fair 
in the near future. 
 

Book Club 
The Book Club is still meeting on 
Thursdays after school from 3:30-4:30 in 
the library.  We are reading Lauren Wolk's 
Wolf Hollow.  As a reminder, any student 
wishing to participate who has after 
school activities can still come to Book 
Club during Flex.  The Book Club on 
Thursday, November 2nd is canceled as 
Mrs. Goodson is attending a librarian 
conference. 
 

Book Party!! 
The Book Club will host an 
after-school book party on 
Thursday, November 9th 
from 3:30-4:30 in the library!  
The theme is Keeper of the 
Lost Cities, and there will be 
games, crafts, and snacks.  
You do not have to read the 
books to attend or 

participate in the activities.  Come to the 
party and have fun. 
 
Please contact Mrs. Goodson if you have 

any questions at 
tgoodson@waynesboro.k12.va.us.   

 
 
 

NOTE for October 31, 
Halloween 

NO COSTUMES  during 
the school day 

 
 

Boy's Soccer will start tonight, 

10/30/23,  at KC from 

6:30-8:00pm in the old gym.  This 

is from any 8th grade boy 

interested in trying out for JV.   

Make sure you have a completed 

VHSL physical on file dated after 5/1/2023.   
 

Digital Citizenship 
 

We are beginning lessons on Digital 
Citizenship with all students.   
Our first lesson  was today and 

explained what a digital footprint is 
and why it is important to be careful 

what you put online.    
Please talk with your student about 
these important topics as we go 

through these lessons. 
 

 
Next Jr. Beta meeting will be during 
Flex on November 13th.  Initiation 
ceremony for new members will be 

Friday,  
November 17th from 6:00-7:00 pm. 

Jr. Beta Candy Sale Update: 
Candy sales end November 20th.  ​

All Candy Bar boxes and money need to stay in lockers 
during the school day.  

 
 



 
 

 

 
 

 
Next Dance..December 8th! 

Winter Dance info coming soon! 
Expectations To Attend  
(starting November 1): 

No OSS 
Less than 2 full ISA days 
No more than 3 ASDs 

Grades are passing/No F’s 
No More than 4 absences during time 

period 
Must be present the day of the dance 

 

Attention 6th graders! 
December 5, 6:30-9:-00 pm 

6th grade will be having a 
telescope night titled Evening 

with the Planets.  
They will have a Skype call in the 
auditorium with a NASA scientist 
followed by a hot dog dinner and 

a hot chocolate stand.   
They will spend the rest of the night reviewing 

planets through telescopes provided  
by UVA’s Department of Astronomy.  

 

 
November 2 SCA Meeting, 3:30-4:30 
November 9 Book Club Keeper of the Lost Cities 
party, 3:30-4:30 
November 13 Jr. Beta Meeting during Flex 
November 17 Jr. Beta Initiation Ceremony, 6:00-7:00 
pm 
November 20 Jr. Beta Candy sales end 
November 30 8th grade to VCTC, 8:45-11:20 
December 5 8th grade (some students) to SVGS, 
8:00-12:45 
December 5 6th grade Evening with the Planet, 
6:30-9:00 pm 
December 8 Winter Dance 
March 1 8th grade Exploring College trip to BRCC, 
8:30-1:15 

 
Administration 
Marcia Nester; Principal 
mnester@waynesboro.k12.va.us 
Amy Christian; Assistant Principal, grade 7  
achristian@waynesboro.k12.va.us 
Ryan McLaughlin; Assistant Principal, grade 8  
rmclaughlin@waynesboro.k12.va.us 
Daniel Woodard, Dean of Students, grade 6  
dwoodard@waynesboro.k12.va.u 
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